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March 2, 2020 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190071-WS -Application for a Staff-Assisted Rate Case in Polk County by 
Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club, Inc. 

Commission Clerk, 

The purpose of this correspondence is to provide updated information related to Deer Creek's 
(Utility) effort to recover uncompensated service revenues from a business entity in its certificated 
service area. The Utility provide information in letters filed with the Commission Clerk for the 
docket file referenced above on October 22, 2019 and January 13, 2020. (Document Nos. 09523-
2019 and 00283-2020) 

In our January 13, 2020 update we noted that a demand for payment, was authorized by the Board 
of Directors for Deer Creek RV Golf & Country Club, Inc. in a Board meeting held on December 
17, 2019. The letter was sent by the Utility's attorney on January 7, 2020. 

As of February 19, 2020, there has been no contact or response from DCC or their legal counsel 
on this matter. An email, from the Utility's counsel reflects his belief that the uncompensated 
service revenue issue will have to be resolved through a lawsuit against the commercial property · 
owner, Century Retail. 

The Utility request authorization to establish a Deferred Asset Account that will be used to record 
attorney fees and other related cost associated with the potential lawsuit against Century Retail, 
the commercial property owner, to recover the uncompensated service revenues at issue. The 
Utility has already incurred $5,618, of legal and consulting fees for this matter, as of December 
31, 2019 (See the Utility's response to Staff Data Request No. 4-Item 4). 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (863)-424-2839. 




